Looking Back Over Our Year Together
Questions for Mentors and Mentees to consider in May before parting for the summer
1. What worked well this year?  
Reflect on this year and think of the things you liked the best  



2. What were some challenges? What will we do better next year?


3. Close Your Eyes: What is a memory of your Mentor/Mentee you will keep in your mind? Did you both come up with the same image?


4. What is a good way to say “good bye” for now?
Ideas: 
· write a poem together
· go for a walk around the school to discuss these questions
· bring a blank card for each person to write a note to each other, and then open them later
· take pictures of each other with phone and/or camera
· Try to say good bye without using words—bring photos cut out of a magazine and ask them to put together several in a row that mean “good bye” to them
· Make a list of other ways to say “good bye”, for example: “see you later, alligator,”  “ciao”, etc. Make the list as long as possible.

